From: Holly Gray

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: NO NORTHERN PASS 1111

Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 12:16:27 PM
Holly Gray

7 Indian Rd.

Pittsburg, NH 03592

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass IS NOT GOOD FOR NH, on so many levels. The environment will be forever
compromised. The tourist business will suffer, who wants to come and see these ugly towers. The jobs
created are temprorary and few. Why should NH pay the price for someone else's profit? The electric
prices haven't gone down, we all know who will pay for this travesty, the taxpayers of NH. We the
people of NH DO NOT WANT OR NEED THIS, Please stop this nightmare now !!! thank you for your
time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Holly Gray
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